
Hi FunZone Families! 
 
You may have heard that Beaches Chapel services are cancelled, but the good news is that 
church is NOT! It’s important during these chaotic times to find the silver linings, which is why 
we are using this as an opportunity to bring our children’s ministry straight to your home (via the 
internet, of course!) and provide you with the resources to study the word of God together with 
your children! 
 
Each week while we are unable to physically attend church, we will provide you with video 
resources, a parent guided lesson sheet, and activities to do together as a family. In addition, 
we will be posting videos and activities, when possible, on the children’s ministry’s Instagram 
account, so please follow us at BeachesChapel_FunZone for additional resources. We are so 
excited for our church families to have this opportunity to spend this time together sharing and 
discussing God’s word. 
 
We hope that you and your family are staying safe and healthy and please do not hesitate to 
reach out to any of us at Beaches Chapel if you need anything. Finally, I want to leave you with 
a verse that feels fitting for these challenging times.  
 
And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and 
your minds in Christ Jesus.   
-Philippians 4:7 
 
God	bless!	


